
FAQ n.122913

FAQs:
Design certificates and design organisation approvals, Brexit

Question:
What happens to my ongoing projects/applications with EASA?

Answer:
From January 1, 2021, EASA will no longer be acting as competent authority for the
UK as State of design – this role will be taken over by the UK CAA. EASA and UK CAA
are working together to ensure a smooth transfer of ongoing files. In case you want
to continue the project, please contact the UK CAA for further information.

Last updated:
01/01/2021

Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/faq/122913
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